
Resource Advocates sought for a unique opportunity to 
collaborate with Community Care Clinic and the 
National Alliance on Mental Illness, North Carolina 

(NAMINC) in Boone to support transitional services for people with 
mental health struggles and related wellness challenges. 

A stipend of $250 will be awarded to four people for approximately $25/hr for 
ten hours of work. Resource Advocates must be reliable and trustworthy—
references are required. 

Resource Advocates will teach life skills classes or assist clients in accessing 
resources. Resource Advocates will be on a flexible schedule and expected to 
submit reports. Assignments will be based on Resource Advocates' skill set and 
career development goals. The collaborative will provide training in concepts of 
eight dimensions of wellness, transition to Community Living, Community 
Inclusion, etc. SAMSHA and NCDHHS have funded this grant. The local NAMI 
affiliate, NAMI High Country, supports these efforts. 

Send your resume before December 30, 2023, to karengross@skybest.com and 
catherinek@ccclinic.org  .

Interviewing will begin January 8 and go through January 22, 2024. For most 
interviews, we will Zoom. A one-hour Zoom training beginning around January 
29, 2024, will be required. The Zoom training will be recorded. Additional 
training will be offered after hirer starting January 31, 2023.
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